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Our allocated for 2016/17 was £8898, this amount to be increase but to date we have not had the amount confirmed.  The sports premium money will allow us to further strengthen the quality of our PE lessons and also widen the opportunities available to children in lessons and at play times and encourage them to lead healthy lifestyles. 

How we are planning to spend the funding in 2017/2018 
	Sports Premium Funding Focus 2017/2018
	Impact of Funding 

	
To deliver high quality Continuous Professional Development for teachers in PE continuing with gaps in teachers’ knowledge. Use questionnaires to analyse gaps in knowledge.
Part of Induction for Newly Qualified Teacher.

	

	To increase participation in inter school sports’ by entering local competitions.
· WEB interschool tournaments
· Worsley Sports’ Competition
· Worsley Swimming Gala

	

	Develop Use of/Train Playground Leaders to engage children in physical activities during playtimes/lunch time provision.
Continue to develop outdoor, adventurous provision for all year groups eg; infant mini gym.
Purchase new playtime small equipment to develop skills eg; bats, balls, hoops etc.

	

	Target high attaining and low attaining children from last year’s assessments and provide them with opportunities to develop and extend their skills.
Sports’ Coach from Premier Sports.

	

	Increase the number of outside agencies working in school eg; FA to work with specific groups.

	



This is just the beginning of the investment we are making into school sport. Over the next five years we will continue to invest the school sports premium into high quality teaching and resources for PE across the school and into the school grounds. At St. Andrew’s our aim for this funding is that there is a legacy after the funding stops. It is imperative that it is used in a way that demonstrates long term impact. We are hoping that effective professional development in physical education will fulfil this aim. 

